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PRESS RELEASE 
 

DHS Announces Closure of Knud Hansen Complex on St. Thomas 
For Immediate Release: September 19, 2025 

The Virgin Islands Department of Human Services (VIDHS) is advising the public that the Knud Hansen 
Complex on St. Thomas will be closed today, Friday, September 19. 
 
The closure comes as a precautionary measure due to the lingering negative effects of Thursday's 
torrential rain event. This step is being taken to ensure the continued safety of staff, clients, and the 
general public. 
 
“We remain committed to prioritizing the health and safety of our community and employees,” said 
VIDHS Commissioner Averil George. “We appreciate the public’s patience and understanding as we 
respond to the impacts of this severe weather event.” 
 
The Department will continue to monitor conditions closely and provide updates to the community as 
necessary. 
 
For official updates, please follow the Virgin Islands Department of Human Services on social media 
and through local media outlets. 
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